
 

 

To the Citizens of Tubac and Surrounding CommunitiesL 

December 8, 2021 

 This letter is in support of the request by the Tubac Fire Department to build a new facility in 

Tubac.  Chief Horvath and her staff have provided ample justification for the bond initiative to build a 

new fire station.   

 The current fire station is out dated , inadequate and not even ADA compliant.   With all of the 

new construction going on all over Tubac, the need for a modern upgraded fire station is even more 

acute. 

 Since the tragic events of 9-11, this country has vehemently voiced its support for first 

responders.  Our Tubac first responders provide a critical service to our community.  They deserve a 

modern and comfortable state-of-the-art facility so that they can provide the help we need in the event 

of a fire or medical emergency.   

 As former Superintendent of the Santa Cruz Valley Unified School District for almost 12 years,        

I understand how difficult it is to obtain bond funds for building projects.   Please join me in 

supporting the Tubac Fire Department is this much needed endeavor.   

 

Sincerely ,  

Daniel Fontes 


